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I am submitting my support for PsyPact.  I believe it will only enhance service delivery 

for consumers; be they existing clients who may move; or have a family member out 

of state that they wish to join for therapy; or accessibility in rural and underserved 

areas.  This is the tool with will promote and allow practice across state lines.  So 

many states have currently adopted PsyPact and I hope that Oregon will be among 

the next in 2025.  I am most eager for this development. 

Thank you. 

Lori Thomas Shaw 

Licensed Psychologist 
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